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2 0 2 4  Yo u t h  I n d i a n 
P o l i c e  A c a d e m y

Seeking Highly Motivated High School Students

BIA-BIE Youth Indian Police Academy
The Bureau of Indian Affairs and the Bureau of Indian 
Education are hosting the second annual Youth Indian 
Police Academy for high school students held at the 
Riverside Indian School. Students will leave the 
program with an understanding of community policing, 
which is focused on providing encouragement, 
hope, inspiration, and mentorship for participants. 

How to Apply:
Twenty-eight students will be chosen to participate 
and receive travel, housing, and meals. Students must 
submit a five-paragraph essay explaining who they are, 
their life goals, and why they want to attend the Youth 
Indian Police Academy. Final essays must be emailed to 
Carla.Whiteman@bie.edu on or before May 17, 2024.   

Note for Guardians:
Upon student selection, guardians must complete 
an admissions package, which will be emailed after 
selections are finalized.

HANDS-ON LEARNING:
• Accident Investigation & Crime Scene 

Labs 

• Driving Under the Influence 
Simulations 

• Emergency Medical Services 
Certification 

• Full Immersion Learning Field Trips 

• K9 Demonstrations 

• Nightly Team Building Events

• Special Weapons & Tactics 
Demonstrations

• Tactical Training Exercises

FACTS & TASKS
When:   
June 16-28, 2024 

Where:  
Riverside Indian School 
Anadarko, OK 

Deadline:  
May 17, 2024


